
Public Notice of a Comment Period and Open House 

In accordance with requirements set forth in 23 CFR 450 and other laws and regulations, the                

Valdosta-Lowndes Metropolitan Planning Organization (VLMPO) is amending its Participation Plan (PP)           

to address updated federal requirements, environmental justice requirements, and virtual outreach           

techniques. This document is specific to the Valdosta Metropolitan Planning Area, which includes all of               

Lowndes County and portions of Berrien, Brooks and Lanier Counties. 

This PP is available for public review and comment from January 15, 2021 to February 28, 2021 at the                   

Southern Georgia Regional Commission, 1937 Carlton Adams Dr., Valdosta, GA 31601; all public libraries              

in Berrien, Brooks, Lanier and Lowndes Counties; on the VLMPO website (www.sgrc.us); all county              

government administration offices in Berrien, Brooks, Lanier and Lowndes Counties; and all city             

government administration offices in Lowndes County. 

An Open House will be held on Tuesday, February 16, 2021 from 10:00 am to 6:00 pm at the Southern                    

Georgia Regional Commission. Accessibility aids (interpreter, large print, etc.) will be made available at              

the open house if a written request is made at least one week prior to the event.  

Si usted necesita la ayuda de un traductor del idioma español, por favor comuníquese con la SGRC al                  

teléfono 229-333-5277, cuando menos 1 semana antes de la junta.  

Comments are being accepted by email at ​chull@sgrc.us​, by fax at 229-333-5312, or by mailing them to                 

VLMPO, 1937 Carlton Adams Dr., Valdosta, GA 31601. 

For more information please call Corey Hull, Transportation Director at 229-333-5277. 
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